
   MSMHS FISH TALES
            

that are true from the desk of  Dr. Spera       

Week of March 3, 2015 

A/B SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF March 3rd 
 

MON        TUES           WED            THURS            _FRI__ 
PD DAY   B Day/        A Day           B Day            A Day/            
                Advisory                                    Advisory 

 

Next PTO Meeting  
Tuesday, March 10th @ 6:30 pm in the Great Hall 

PTO Social from 6 to 6:30 pm  
SPELLING TEAMS & SPONSORS ARE NEEDED! 

 

4th Annual PTO Spelling Bee 
Friday, April 24, 2015  

Featuring Host George Colli, NBC30 Reporter  
 

NEASC Committee Meetings 
Parent Committee on March 24th @ 5 pm 

Student Committee on February 25th @ 7:30 am 
 

Fencing Team Meet & Championships 
MSMHS @ Morgan, TBA, Clinton, CT 

States!! Saturday, March 7th - Hamden High School 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS/PROGRAMS 

 

CAPT Dates Announced for All Sophomores 

GROTON, CT – In three weeks, our 
71 sophomore students will be 
participating in the CAPT Science 
tests.  Below is the CAPT exam 
schedule: 

Wed, March 25  - SCIENCE I 
Thurs, March 26 - SCIENCE 2 

Our school has been ranked in the 
top 10 in CAPT for the last three years. The current 10th 
grade students have a goal to finish first in the state! With 
their hard work and belief that effort creates ability, they 
have a great chance to reach their goal! Best of luck!   

GROTON, CT - Our Dean of Students, Michael 
Regan, has been named as the lead Chairper-
son for the upcoming NEASC accreditation 
visit at Bristol Central High School in Bristol, 
CT. The four day accreditation visit runs from 
March 15th to the 18th. 

Mr. Regan has extensive experience as a 
NEASC Assistant Chairperson, visiting com-
mittee member, and participant. Last year, he 
was named as an Assistant Chairperson at 
two high schools in New Hampshire and Mas-
sachusetts.  

Coach Regan currently is the co-chairperson 
for the NEASC committee at MSMHS. Moreo-
ver, Mr. Regan was the co-chairperson for 
Guilford High School when they had their ac-
creditation visit in 2010.  

Congratulations to Mr. Regan on this tremen-
dous honor of being named a Chairperson of 
a NEASC Visiting Committee! Bravo! 

Dr. Spera is now on Twitter! @DocSperaMSMHS 

After attending a conference 
hosted by the State Depart-
ment of Education last week, 
Dr. Spera learned that some 
educators are using social me-
dia to share school news and 
happenings with students and 
parents.  

In addition to Fish Tales, Dr. 
Spera will try to capture a 
great moment at MSMHS each 

day. In addition, all school cancelations and delays will be 
announced first through Twitter before calling the news 
stations and homes of our MSMHS Family.  

If you have Twitter follow Dr. Spera at: @DocSperaMSMHS 

Regan Named NEASC Chairperson for Bristol Central HS 


